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The Placement Cell of the Mathematics Department began its functions with a very clear objective of ensuring a higher

placement record while offering students quality opportunities for a career of their choice. Each year, we invite and host

companies on campus to hold recruitments for our students, and in spite of the job market still somewhat struggling to

bounce back this time around due to the after-effects of the unexpected global public health crisis, we laboured through

and continued working towards this objective. The corporate fraternity has been very agile in coping with the

circumstances and fostering a work environment for this new age. Hence, we saw many leading corporates and front

runners from the educational sector recruit a considerable number of students from our campus.

Recruiters from various sectors such as data analytics/ IT, marketing, edtech and consultancy visited the campus taking the

total number of recruiters to visit the campus to 26. Companies offered full-time jobs, internships as well as part-time

jobs. Students bagged a total of 46 offers from several industry leaders such as Deloitte, Novartis, Axtria, CitiBank,

CourseLeap, Aakash Byju’s, EXL and Cognitio Analytics. The Placement Cell also approached and coordinated with

some first-time recruiters at the campus, like United Airlines, Smartlinks and IFAS among others. The average CTC

received by the students this year was 8.87 LPA while the highest CTC received was 16.75 LPA, marking an

improvement of 14.6% and 24.1% respectively from the previous academic year.

The Cell has an official website which is used to connect with firms and create a transparent interface with the students.

All the students were informed, assisted and encouraged to apply for various recruitment processes through emails and



WhatsApp groups. 4 workshops & webinars were conducted before and during the placement season in order to equip

the students with the required knowledge and skills with respect to their placement preparation. This year too, the Cell was

actively involved in communicating with the students and recruiters through Facebook, LinkedIn and Instagram pages. In

addition, the Cell ensured that the existing policies and rules (like the two-strike system and the 5 LPA ceiling for

accepting more than one offer) were duly followed by all concerned so that the recruitment process could remain smooth,

efficient and fair.

The Cell primarily acts as an intermediary to bridge the gap between students and visiting companies, and endeavours to

create a solid and cordial network with future employers. With the constant support and guidance from teachers as well as

students, the Placement Cell of the Mathematics Department stands committed to securing the best possible opportunities

for its students by providing them with a well-equipped platform and comprehensive exposure.
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